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RGA California Emergency Contact Privacy Notice 
 

You are receiving this privacy notice because an RGA Workforce Member identified you as an emergency contact. As part of 
being named an emergency contact, this individual has provided some information about you to RGA. 

 
Who is RGA?  

Members.  We are committed to maintaining transparent practices and explaining  how we collect,  process,  and share that 
information. Protecting your privacy is very important to us. 

 
This Privacy Notice sets out: 

 
• What we mean by personal information 
• How we collect your personal information  or could 

reasonably be linked, directly or indirectly, with a particular individual, consumer, or household. 
 

How do we collect personal information? 

 
We collect information about you from the RGA Workforce Member who identified you as an emergency contact.
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Attn.: Global Privacy Office 
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